
PUBLIC WARNING FOR NOVANTAE CAPITAL HOLDINGS 

 

Novantae Capital Holdings  is not a regulated or supervised entity by the Hellenic Capital 
Market Commission (HCMC). Therefore, Novantae Capital Holdings  is not authorised by 
the HCMC to provide investment services. 

According to the website of Novantae Capital Holdings  (www.novantae.com), the firm 
claims to be a venture capital company which invests in IT emerging companies and then 
sells its participation to other investors.  

The firm also claimed in its website to have a representative office in Athens, Greece at 90 
Kifissias Avenue; however, after investigation, we have established that a different firm 
which seems to provide virtual office services was located at the said address, whereas 
Novantae Capital Holdings appears to be registered in Thailand, at Apartment 66, 210 
Sathorn Road North Bangog 10500 Thailand. In the meantime, Novantae Capital Holdings 
has changed the address listed on its website. The current address on the firm’s website is 
listed as: Avda. Ramon Y Cajal, 1 suite # 252, Madrid, Spain, tel. 34911849853. 

For further information, please do not hesitate to call 0030 210 3377215-216, Fax 0030 210 
3377210. 

 
 


